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DATE: March 6, 2013

TO: Gene Baietto, Manager Purchasing/Central Services

FROM: Jim Jandovitz, Manager of Information Technology

SUBJECT: Purchase Wireless Digital Assistance License for the Fire Department

This letter is to recommend the sole source purchase of additional licenses of Phoenix’s
Wireless Digital Assistance (WDA) software to be used in each of the Fire Department’s rigs.
This is the same software used in the Police Squads and is interfaced into the 911 and dispatch
programs. The WDA’s will allow the fire personnel to see call address, call details, property
information, floor plans, dispatcher comments, fire hydrant locations, warnings, maps, etc.
with the rig in real time. The software is part of the Police Department Phoenix system and is
only available from ProPhoenix.

Sincerely,

Jim Jandovitz
Manager of Information Technology
City of West Allis




